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PROFESSIONAL CAR SOCIETY 

Dear Fellow Car Club Members, 

On behalf of The Professional Car Society and our Gettysburg 2016 Meet 
Committee, we want to cordially invite you, your car and your car club to participate 
in our Saturday August 20, 2016 Professional Car Concours and car show. Show 
location will be in front of the Wyndham Gettysburg Hotel at the intersection of Rte 30 
and Rte 15 in Gettysburg, Pennsylvania. 

Please be a part of our historic show. We have specifically invited marque car clubs 
to participate and enhance our show field. This event will be FREE to all invited car 
clubs and as an incentive, we encourage your club to to set up tents and displays, with 
the hopes that you will attract new members. 

You will not need to pre-register for the show, just arrive after 9:00 AM on show day, 
August 20, 2016. We will not be officially judging your cars, however we will recognize 
your car club and your members. Should you wish to judge your own cars and present 
awards, we will allow time for you to present awards, if you would like it. The show 
field itself offers high visibility, as it sits adjacent to Rte 30. The field will be divided into 
two sections, one for our professional cars and the other for any non-professional cars. 

The show field holds in excess of five hundred show vehicles, so it promises to be a 
big show. In addition, this is the 40TH Annual Professional Car Society International 
Meet, so it will be a very special event. We will have music, restroom facilities and a 
food truck on the show field for your convenience. In addition, there are several 
restaurants on the hotel property. 

This show will be a culmination of a week of tours and events in conjunction with our 
40TH Anniversary International Meet. If you would like to be part of our week long 
Meet, please contact me for more info. You do not need to own a professional car to 
participate, but if you have one, we encourage you to bring it. 



PROFESSIONAL CAR SOCIETY 

The Professional Car Society is dedicated to the preservation and restoration of 
professional cars, defined as car-based ambulances, hearses, limousines, flower cars, 
service cars and related livery vehicles. PCS guidelines specifically prohibit macabre 
displays, or inappropriate signage No caskets displayed in hearses. We display our 
cars in a manner that best exemplifies the coach built style of these rare cars. 

Should you have any questions, or need more information, please call me, or send 
me an email and I will be happy to respond. My phone number is 201-342=4871 and 
my email is bmarcy@optonline.net 


